
NAVIGATIONAL WARNING 175/23

TRINIDAD   –  GULF OF PARIA  

CHART BA   474  

Masters and operators of all marine craft are hereby advised that Dredger Costa La Luz will be
conducting dredging activities for a period of seventy three (73) days from 18th December 2023 to
the 28th February 2024 at the Sea Lots Channel and Turning Basin along the following positions:

Pt. 1 Lat.       10- 37.71 N Pt.2 Lat.   10- 38.34 N 
Long 061- 31.86 W Long 061- 30.21 W 

Pt. 3 Lat.   10- 38.43 N Pt.4 Lat.   10- 38.34 N
Long 061- 30.00 W Long 061- 30.00 W

Pt. 5 Lat.       10- 38.34 N Pt.6 Lat.   10- 38.48 N 
Long 061- 29.88 W Long 061- 29.88 W 

The dredged spoil will be disposed within the area bounded by the following coordinates:

Pt. 1 Lat.   10- 37.00 N Pt.2 Lat.   10- 37.00 N
Long 061- 42.20 W Long 061- 41.20 W

Pt. 3 Lat.       10- 35.50 N Pt.4 Lat.   10- 35.50 N 
Long 061-40.20 W Long 061- 41.20 W 

A wide berth and extreme caution are advised.  

DATUM WGS 84   
  

14th December 2023                   

Signed
      Ronald Alfred

                                                                Director of Maritime Services  
                                                                Maritime Services Division
                                                                Ministry of Works and Transport


